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14 May 2020 

 

Dear OACE Members, 

 

The following websites may be useful in procuring PPE such as gowns and masks: 

 

Gowns:   Ontario Association of Gastroenterology (OAG) 

 

Masks:    Welcome to Gate Street 

 

We hope everyone is staying safe.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dr. Ian Bookman, President 

And The OACE Executive 

 

 

 

https://gastro.on.ca/
https://www.gatestreet.ca/

